2nd Grade Field Trip to Boyd Orchards

Friday September 28th, 2012

Dear Families,


For our first Field Trip, we will be going to Boyd Orchards in Versailles, Kentucky.  Our trip will be on Friday, September 28th, 2012.  The cost for the students will be $13.00.  This covers the costs of gas, bus drivers, and admission to the Orchard.  Family members may go at the cost of $7.00 each.

This Field trip will go along with our Science and Social Studies curriculum.  It is not only an educational opportunity, but a really fun trip.  Students will be able to listen to stories about apples, take a hayride tour, pick an apple or two, pet animals, and slide down a huge slide. If your child wishes to feed the animals, they can purchase feed for 25 cents.  We will have a picnic lunch there at the farm.  We will leave Turner at approximately 8:20 and return around 2 p.m.  We strongly urge you to send a bottle of water with your child‘s name placed on it.  The kids always play hard and get really thirsty.
Permission slips need to be turned in as soon as possible.  Payment for the field trip is not due until Friday, September 21st.  If you plan to attend, attached are directions to Boyd Orchards or you may follow the buses.


  My child has permission to attend the field trip to Boyd Orchards.

 
_My child needs a sack lunch from the Cafeteria.

 
_My child will bring his/her sack lunch from home.

 
  My child will have 

 family members attending the field trip.  

  Add $7.00 per additional family member attending.)

 
  I do not plan to attend this trip with my child. 
Student Name











Parent/Guardian Signature










Thank you,

Ms. Blakeman

Ms. Fields

Mrs. Hicks

Mrs. Johnson

Mrs. Thacker
